24th April 2017 
Dear Parents,

Change of teacher: June – July
I am writing to inform you that Miss Hudd will begin her maternity leave in early June and that there will be a change of teacher for the final half term.
Miss Bulmer will be taking the class through to the end of the academic year from Monday 5th June.  She is a highly skilled and experienced teacher who is well known to pupils and staff, having taught here on a regular basis in recent months.
Both teachers will be taking part in the handover process over the coming weeks to ensure the transition is a smooth one with as little disruption as possible to the children’s education.
Yours sincerely,

Mr S Smith
Head Teacher







